
-----Original Message----- 
From: Aarons, Gerard  
Sent: Tuesday, March 21, 2006 9:19 AM 
To: Tom Lackowski 
Cc: 'Emil Huedem'; Corvin, W. Clay; Asiri, Fred; Kim, Jonghoon; Victor R. 
Kuchler; lhammond@fnal.gov; leibfritz@fnal.gov 
Subject: LC Tunnel Cross-connects 
 
Hi Tomski 
Back in April 2004 as a part of the MAC and ITRP meetings at SLAC (when the 
Cold and Warm technologies were being compared), Clay put together this 2 
page summary for Personnel Life Safety Systems in Linear Collider Tunnel 
Housings. It provides nice summary and the references at the bottom may help 
be a good starting point in determining an adequate distance between personnel 
cross-connects. 
Jerry 
 
-------------------------------------------- 
Gerard F. Aarons, PG/CHG 
Stanford Linear Accelerator Center 
2575 Sand Hill Road,  M/S 66 
Menlo Park, CA  94025 USA 
Ph  (650)926-8934 
Fax (650)926-4055 
http://www-project.slac.stanford.edu/ilc
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